
Explorers, Network & Leaders Whitewater Rafting 
13 October 2018 

Dear All,


The paddlesports team would like to offer ALL members of the district over the 
age of 14 the opportunity to take part in White Water Rafting at the Lee Valley 
Olympic Park.


This is a chance to go down the Canoe Course used in the 2012 Olympics in a 
group inflatable raft. (With a raft guide provided by the centre). We will be on the 
water for approximately 2 hours and all equipment is provided.The trip will 

include return coach travel from Billingshurst.


You can find further details on the course, the centre and the activity at 

www.gowhitewater.co.uk


We will depart Billingshurst at 10.30am and return at 5.30pm


The cost of this trip will be £50


Each raft takes 9 people and there are 5 rafts available which obviously means 
spaces on this trip are STRICTLY limited to 45 participants. Places will be alloc-
ated on a first come first served basis. We anticipate this trip to be hugely popular 
so you will need to book early to secure a space.


To book spaces you will need to email paddlesport.pandp@gmail.com. You may do this 
as a group or individually.


You must then send a cheque for £50 per person (made payable to Petworth and 
Pulborough Scouts) to Paddlesports Team, 47 Kings Road, Lee-on-the-Solent, 
Hants, PO13 9NU.  Please pre-date your cheque 31st August.


When we have your booking and payment we will confirm your space.


We have to pay for the event in full on the day of booking. We will make the book-
ing on 1st September and we will not bank your cheque until we have confirmed 
the event.


Yours in Scouting


P&P Paddlesport Team 

Petworth & Pulborough 
District 

Paddlesport Team
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